
 
 

 
September 26, 2025 

 
 
Attention Parents and Guardians, 
 
As you are aware, students are required to adhere to the behaviors in accordance with the 
Winslow Township School District policies and procedures. Therefore, all students have been 
informed of the following: 
 
As of Friday, September 26, 2025, any student who receives a referral for 
bus, classroom, and/or school misconduct, including lunch/recess, will be 
excluded from their grade level field trip. 
 
Thank you for your anticipated cooperation and support. 

 
 

Sincerely, 
 
Nathan Davis  
 
Mr. Davis 
Principal 

 
 

Preparing Our Students for Tomorrow….Today! 


